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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I conduct ranching activities in your district. I strongly oppose the current version of cap and trade as grossly unfair
and burdensome on rural residents such as myself. I also oppose turning the monitoring of this bill to the DEQ.
Please fix this mess.

Sincerely,

Peter Wiese
93130 Giant Oak Dr
Junction City, OR 97448
peterwiese48@gmail.com


